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To: Overeaters Anonymous WSBC Delegates 
From: Conference Planning Committee 
Re: World Service Business Conference 2024 
 
Welcome all delegates, members of the Board of Trustees, World Service Office staff, and volunteers 
attending the 63rd Annual World Service Business Conference (WSBC) of Overeaters Anonymous. 
 
Here’s to another Conference. It will be great to meet again like last year, in-person to give service in unity 
for the good of OA as a whole. 
 
There are changes this year, not only to the location, but to the schedule as well. This gives those who attend 
the business meetings, workshops, Forum, committee meetings, and recovery meetings a chance to enjoy 
the Conference in a more peaceful and less hurried way. 
 
There is the highly anticipated Forum led by the region chairs, two very interesting workshops (read the 
agenda carefully, the titles are very insightful), a Lunch & Learn workshop returning with the trustees who 
will answer questions, and a free evening. 
 
This year’s theme is “We ALL Belong: Welcome to OA!” It draws inspiration from Tradition Three, which 
tells us that we are all welcome because our only requirement is the desire to stop eating compulsively and 
we’ve finally arrived home. Our home. Our safe place where we find and learn what love, acceptance and 
forgiveness is. 
 
In love and service, 
Emilia I. 
Conference Planning Committee Chair 


